
THE WEEK AHEAD

SHABBAT, JUNE 17
Halacha shiur: 7:35 a.m., Rabbi Duvie  
   Nachbar    
Nach shiur: 8:20 a.m., Rabbi Rothwachs
4th through 6th grade Girls’ Mishnah  
   Group Siyum: 4:30 p.m., Silverberg home,  
   195 Cherry Lane 
Daf Yomi shiur: 5:10 p.m., Gittin 32,  
   Rabbi Gedalyah Berger. For questions,     
   contact David Hes, dhes613@gmail.com.
Yoetzet Halacha Nechama Price: 6:15 p.m., 
   “The Scapegoats of the Torah.”
Between Mincha and Maariv: Annual  
   Siyum Mishnayot Seudah Shlishit   

SUNDAY, JUNE 18
Shivti learning program: 9:00 a.m., via  
   Zoom only. Click HERE to join via Zoom. 
   For questions, contact Mordy Ungar,  
   m_ungar2@yahoo.com.

TUESDAY, JUNE 20
Shelly Mermelstein z”l Semichat Chaver  
   Program: 8:30 p.m., Rabbi Feld, Main  
   Shul. Laws of the seudah chabura,  
   for men only

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21
Tehillim Mechulak for women: 8:00 p.m.,  
   Social Hall. Aliza Fischman
Sanhedrin Shiur follows Mincha/Maariv

WEEKDAY DAF YOMI 
Monday-Thursday at 9:15 p.m.  
   LL Book Room, with Rabbi Dovid Levy.   
   Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 878 74906 117  
   Passcode: 001400

NIGHT SEDER FOR YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS
Monday-Thursday at 9:00 p.m., Beit  
   Midrash. In conjunction with YU,  
   Masechet Gittin   

DAF HASHAVUA 
In the Beit Midrash
Sunday morning, at 7:55 a.m.
Tuesday & Thursday nights, at 8:55 p.m.
Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 997 4153 396. 
Passcode: Daf 
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CONGREGATION BETH AARON 
June 16-17                 28 Sivan

   
SHELACH 

Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                              Moishe B. Singer, President
Ben Zion Feld, Rabbinic Intern 

SCHEDULE: Week of JUNE 18
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

18 19 20 21 22 23

Earliest
Tallit 4:24 4:24 4:24 4:24 4:24 4:25

Shacharit

6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:30 SH
6:10 BM
6:55 BM
8:00 BM

5:30 SH
6:10 BM
6:55 BM
8:00 BM

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv 8:15 MS 8:15 MS 8:15 MS 8:15 MS 8:15 MS

6:45 BM
7:00 MS
8:15 MS

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level  

MAZAL TOV TO
 

• Joyce & Azriel Haimowitz, on the birth their granddaughter Tehilla Devorah, born to their children  
   Dafna & Adam Haimowitz of Teaneck. Mazal Tov also to Dafna’s parents, Faye & Hillel Meyers of  
   Chicago, and to great-grandmothers Naomi Haimowitz and Cecilia Blau. 
• Yocheved & Nathan Lindenbaum, on their upcoming aliyah.

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road  Teaneck, NJ 

Office Phone: 201-836-6210 
office@bethaaron.org    

In-person office hours:  Fridays, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

SHABBAT SCHEDULE
Earliest Candles:  
   6:56 p.m.
Latest Candles: 
   8:11 p.m.
Mincha/K. Shabbat:
    6:45 p.m. BM
    7:00 p.m. MS
    8:15 p.m. MS
Shacharit:
   7:15 a.m. BM
   8:00 a.m. SH
   8:00 a.m. LL  masks
   8:45 a.m. MS
   9:15 a.m. BM
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 
   9:10 a.m.
Torah Tots: 10:00 a.m.,
   Baby/Toddler Room 
Early Mincha:
   1:45 p.m. BM
Mincha: 7:35 p.m. MS
Shkiah: 8:30 p.m. 
Maariv: 9:11 p.m. MS
Havdalah: 9:20 p.m. 

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion.  Dedications are sent out to the 
membership via email. For information or to sign up, go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom. 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are:
• Tuesday, 1 Tammuz: Meryl & David Rubin, commemorating the yahrtzeit of David’s father,  
   Abraham Rubin, Avraham Yitzchak ben Moshe

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This Shabbat, June 17, there will be a hot kiddush in honor of Shabbat Mevorchim Rosh Chodesh 
Tammuz following the 7:15 a.m. and 8:00 minyanim.   

Help sponsor upcoming Men’s Club Kiddushim. For dates of upcoming kiddushim and details of Simcha 
Kiddush options at all levels, please visit www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.  

To join the “Hashkama Kiddush Society” for $72 annually, please click HERE. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

• Temimah Zucker & Meyer Lobl, and their children Adiele and Tzofia, who live on Minell Place. 
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you to Yaffa & Mordechai Ungar for 
their sponsorship of this week’s Shivti program. 

This Shabbat, June 17, at 6:15 p.m., Yoetzet 
Halacha Professor Nechama Price will speak 
on “The Scapegoats of the Torah.” Both men 
and women are welcome to attend.

This Shabbat, June 17, Parshat Shelach, the 
Annual Siyum Mishnayot Seudah Shlishit will 
be held.  Thank you to all the volunteers who 
have participated in learning in memory of 
Pearl & Morris Weissman, which has been 
generously sponsored by Dr. Barry Weissman.  
Thank you to the additional sponsors of the 
Seudah Shlishit:
• Esther & Myron Chaitovsky, in honor of  
   Ahuva and Tzvi Chaitovsky
• Susan & Menachem (Morty) Goldberg,  
   with appreciation to Dr. Alden Leifer and  
   Dr. Barry Weissman
• Alden & Evie Leifer, for a refuah sheleimah  
   for Raizel Shoshana bat Aviva Chana and  
   Eliezer Pinchas ben Devorah Zisel
• Tamar & Yaacov Metzger, commemorating  
   the yahrzeits of Yaacov’s parents, Eliezer ben  
   Chaim Yitzchak and Esther bat Avraham
• Steve & Cathy Schuss, in honor of Dr. Barry  
   Weissman and Dr. Alden Leifer, for their  
   efforts on behalf of learning in our shul
• Moishe & Yacha Singer, in honor of Dr.  
   Weissman
• Pinchas (Paul) & Devora Wechter, in honor  
   of Dr. Barry Weissman, Dr. Alden Leifer, and  
   Richard Mensch
• Richie & Ramona Lee Wolpoe, in memory of  
   their parents
The sign up for next year’s learning in memory 
of Pearl & Morris Weissman has opened up.  
Click HERE to choose one masechta to learn on 
your own, or with a chavruta, your spouse 
and/or child(ren). For questions, please contact 
Alden Leifer, 201-615-4670, aldenleifer@gmail.
com.

There will not be a Women’s Learning Zoom 

session this Sunday, June 18.  The program will 
resume next Sunday, June 25.

This Monday, June 19, at 7:00 p.m., in the shul, 
Congregation Beth Aaron of Teaneck’s Annual 
Membership Meeting will take place. The 
agenda will include the presentation and vote 
on the annual budget. A copy of the budget 
will be available for review upon request. In 
accordance with the applicable provisions of 
the Beth Aaron Constitution, if the meeting 
cannot be held on the scheduled date for 
failure to obtain a quorum, the approval of the 
budget by the Board will suffice and approval 
of the budget by the membership will not be 
required.

On Shabbat, June 24, at 9:15 a.m., the
“Foundations Minyan” will daven Shacharit
in the Beit Midrash with the Youth Minyan
and then move to the Social Hall for the Torah 
reading and Musaf. The minyan will be
followed by a special Kiddush. It will be led by 
Rabbi Hayyim Angel and is open to all ages
and everyone of all backgrounds. The minyan
offers an inspirational and dynamic tefillah
experience, with insights into the Tefillot and
Kriyat ha-Torah. For details and sponsorship
opportunities, see Foundations Minyan.

On Shabbat, June 24, at 6:55 p.m., Evie Leifer 
will offer the Tammuz Women’s Rosh Chodesh 
shiur, “What’s Tammuz Got To Do with 
Korach?” For further information, please 
contact Joy Sperber, joy.sperber@gmail.com.

On Sunday, June 25, at 7:30 p.m., via Zoom,
the Sisterhood Book Club will discuss “The 
Family Tabor” by Cherise Wolas. Click HERE for 
the Zoom link. Meeting ID: 837 9895 6113.  

On Shabbat Chazon, July 22, Beth Aaron will be 
hosting a Tzetchem le-Shalom Seudah Shlishit 
honoring Aliza & Kal Staiman, who are making 
aliyah this summer, as well as Yocheved & 
Nathan Lindenbaum, who are making aliyah 
soon. Join us in Divrei Torah and words of 
chizuk as we share past memories and wish 

Shabbat elevator service schedule:
Friday:     6:40 p.m. to 9:25 p.m.                
Shabbat: 7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
                 1:30 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.
                 6:10 p.m. to 9:25 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222

The Teaneck Keylim Mikvah is open for self-
service as follows:
Sunday-Friday: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment 
only. The appointment system closes 1.5      
hours before opening. For an appointment,
please go to  
https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/ 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

We are looking for a webmaster for   
bethaaron.org.  Come join our web team! 

We also are looking for a few people to help
us sort out damaged seforim and separate
those that can be repaired from those
that need to be disposed of in a sheimot
collection.

To volunteer these and other projects, 
please contact Moishe B. Singer, president@
bethaaron.org.  

Thank you in advance.

TORAH LECTURES

Missed one of Rabbi Rothwachs’ lectures?  
Listen to his past Torah lectures at bethaaron.
org/torah.  

Find additional shiurim on the Beth 
Aaron YouTube channel at https://
www.youtube.com/channel/      
OIOXXa0uA0OoTBNYoTQbvw. 

Rabbi Yissocher Frand’s shiurim on the 
parasha and Rabbi Berel Wein’s shiurim 
on various history topics can be found at 
bethaaron.org/torahtapes.

them hatzlacha on their upcoming journey. If 
you or a family member also is making aliyah 
this summer, contact Mordy Ungar, 
m_ungar2@yahoo.com, to be included in the 
Seudah Shlishit. A core value of Beth Aaron is 
our appreciation of Eretz Yisrael. What better 
way is there to express this core value than to 
honor Aliza & Kal by attending the Seudah and 
considering a sponsorship at whatever level 
you feel comfortable. Click HERE to sponsor. 

Memorialize your departed family members 
with tablets on the Memorial Plaques in the 
Main Sanctuary.  Donations are $350 per 
tablet. Those who perished in the Holocaust 
may be memorialized on the Holocaust 
Memorial Plaque in the shul lobby for a 
donation of $136. Leaves on the Tree of Life in 
the shul lobby may be inscribed for a donation 
of $100 per leaf to mark special occasions.  
Contact Larry Kahn, 201-530-1712, for more 
information. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS SPONSORSHIPS
To sponsor our weekly Shabbat 
announcements, please send your 
dedication, along with your check for 
$54, to the shul office, or email office@
bethaaron.org.  

Send all Mazal Tovs and submission 
requests to office@bethaaron.org by 9:00 
a.m. Wednesday for inclusion in the week’s 
announcements. 

To add a Bar/Bat Mitzvah to next month’s 
calendar, please email the office by the 20th 
of the previous month.

PARNAS HAYOM DEDICATIONS 
Please submit Parnas Hayom dedications 
at least 72 hours before the date of the 
dedication to allow sufficient time for the 
email notice to be set up and the gabbaim 
to be notified of the dedication. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 
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YOUTH DEPARTMENT

The Youth Minyan will begin at 9:15 a.m. in 
the Beit Midrash.

Youth groups will begin at 9:30 a.m. and end at
the conclusion of the Main Minyan. They will
be held on the Lower Level. Parents, please 
pick up your children from groups before you 
go to Kiddush. 

On Shabbat, from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m., in 
the Baby/Toddler room, members and their 
children up to age 3 are invited to experience 
the Torah Tots program, where toddlers will 
enjoy their very first exposure to shul and 
davening. Through props, singing, toys, and 
more, your youngest children will learn to love 
coming to shul! To help lead this program on a 
rotating basis, contact youth@bethaaron.org.  
To sponsor iced coffee for the parents, please 
click HERE. 

The 4th through 6th grade Girls’ Mishnah
Group will celebrate a siyum this Shabbat, June 
10, at 4:30 p.m., at the Silverberg home, 195 
Cherry Lane.  

OU SPIRIT PARTNERS WITH BETH AARON

The weekly SPIRIT (Stimulating Program
Initiative for Retirees that Inspires Thought)
program focuses on timely topics that are 
of interest to those in the +60 demographic. 
SPIRIT attracts Retirees, Not-yet-Retirees, 
Baby Boomers, Empty Nesters, Sandwich 
Generation Parents, and Seniors.

This Tuesday, June 20, at 11:00 a.m., the 
topic will be “Fall Prevention” presented 
by Irina Lozanskaya and Stephanie Ngan, 
Senior Physical Therapists. Click HERE for 
the Zoom link and to receive the recording 
following the program. 

Participants who register for any program
will receive a link to the recording, so
there is no concern if the program timing is
inconvenient. To sign up and for additional
details, go to www.ou.org/spirit.  For 
questions, contact Moishe B. Singer, 
president@bethaaron.org.

COMMUNITY NEWS

This Sunday, June 18, at Congregation Shomrei 
Torah, 19-10 Morlot Avenue, Fair Lawn, 
following the 8:30 a.m. Shacharit, there will 
be a TorahWeb presentation. At 9:30 a.m., 
Rabbi Aryeh Lebowitz will discuss “What 
Would My Rebbe Say and Do?” and at 10:15 
a.m., the topic for Rabbi Hershel Schachter 
will be “When Can I Ignore the Rabbi?” A light 
breakfast will be served. 

This Tuesday, June  20, the Beit Midrash of 
Teaneck, located at JCT/Heichal HaTorah, 70 
Sterling Place, will offer its weekly shiurim for 
men and women.  This week’s Parsha shiur, 
from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m., will be given by 
Rebbetzin Emma Katz of Congregation Anshe 
Chessed, Linden, NJ. The Jewish History shiur, 
from 11:45 a.m. to 12:45 p.m., will feature 
Prof. Ari Mermelstein of Yeshiva University’s 
Jewish History department, giving a shiur 
entitled, “King Herod: Impious Roman Stooge 
or Brilliant Jewish Statesman?” Rabbi Angel’s 
Nach shiur on Mondays and Wednesdays 
at noon also is open to women. For details, 
contact BMTeaneck@gmail.com.

Rescheduled: This Wednesday, June 21, at 
7:15 p.m., at Congregation Beth Aaron, the 
Organization for the Resolution of Agunot 
(ORA) is offering a session to learn about 
halachic prenuptial agreements, healthy 
relationships, and the prevention of get refusal. 
Michelle Greenberg Kobrin, the ORA Board 
President, will speak.  Men and women are 
welcome at the free program. Following the 
speaker, there will be a challah-baking session. 
RSVP to Racheli Herzfeld, rherzfeld2000@
gmail.com.

On Wednesday, June 28, at Noon, via Zoom, 
the Jewish Federation of Northern New 
Jersey and its friends in Nahariya will hold 
its next Book Club meeting. Israeli culinary 
journalist, TV personality, and author Gil Hovav 
will moderate in English to discuss his book, 
“Candies from Heaven.” There is no cost to 
attend, but you must register at https://jfnnj.
org/bookclub to receive the Zoom link.

On June 30, at 1:00 p.m., at the Fair Lawn 
Senior Center, 11-05 Gardiner Road, Fair Lawn, 
the Jewish Home Family is offering a program, 
“What You Need to Know About Meds.” 
Additional programs during the summer are 
“Protecting Your Vision,” on July 20; “Heart: 
Keeping The Engine Running,” on August 10; 
“Exercise: Get Moving and Keep Moving,” 
on September 21; and “Eating Well to Stay 
Well,” on October 19. No reservations are 
required and light refreshments will follow 
the screenings and presentation. The Jewish 
Home Family operates the Jewish Home at 
Rockleigh. For more information, email info@
jewishhomefamily.org.

Chaverim, an umbrella name for Orthodox 
Jewish volunteer organizations with locations 
all over the world, provide roadside assistance 
and other non-medical emergency help at 
home or on the road. All services are free. The 
organizations are supported by local donations. 
Chaverim is raising money for its campaign 
for better equipment, such as water removal 
pumps, search and rescue command center, 
jumper cables, lock-out kits, vehicles, jacks, 
impact wrenches, safety equipment for the 
community and more. To donate, go to https://
charidy.com/cobc/38 or https://charidy.com/
cobc/49.

The Kollel Boker on Zoom and in-person
at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West
Englewood Avenue, is learning Masechet 
Gittin, with the goal of completing the entire
masechta by June. The shiur, led by Rav Zvi
Sobolofsky, begins at 6:20 a.m. and is followed
by a 7:00 a.m. Shacharit. On Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays, the shiurim will be
on different sugiyot in the masechta, while
Mondays and Thursdays will feature Bikius
on the daf shiurim. 

On Tuesdays and Thursdays, from 9:00 to 9:45 
a.m., via Zoom, Stanley Shapiro leads a 
chavurah on Yirmiyahu. Both men and women 
are welcome. Click HERE for the Zoom link. 
Meeting ID: 876 9557 8518  
Passcode: 777096    

YOUTH BIRTHDAY CLUB
The Beth Aaron Youth Birthday Club
celebrates your child’s birthday in Shabbat
groups! Contribute $36 to sponsor the
weekly snack, or order and pick up cupcakes
from Butterflake. The deadline to sign up is
the Wednesday before each Shabbat.
For details and to sign up, click HERE. 

DEDICATION OPPORTUNITY
The 4th through 6th grade Mishnah 
Learning Groups soon will be starting 
Masechet Beitzah. We have purchased 
10 new mishnayot for this group. To take 
advantage of this dedication opportunity 
for $350, please contact Moishe B. Singer, 
president@bethaaron.org.

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY
A few additional bookcases are being added 
to the Beit Midrash to fill out the room and 
expand our library. What an amazing way 
to support learning Torah!  Sponsorships 
of $4000 and above are welcome. To help 
sponsor this project, contact Steven Hoenig, 
Hoenig67@gmail.com.

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS 
Sisterhood condolence cards are an 
appropriate way to reach out to someone 
for a yahrtzeit or condolence while also 
supporting Beth Aaron’s Sisterhood. For 
only $8.00, we will mail a beautiful card on 
your behalf.  Want to send your own cards? 
You can buy them in bulk from the office at 
$50 for 10 cards.  To place an order, contact 
the office, office@bethaaron.org.
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